
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 26, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice– 7:00 PM 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry-3:00 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
 

Bobby Gorman, Ruth, Hank Shelton, 
Randy Tucker, Don Vincent, 
Anna Habegger, All the Families in 
Kentucky that were affected by the 
tornadoes. Joey Fuqua, Robert Morrison,  
Harlan Family, Shailer Philbrick. 
 
 

Steven & Julie Lucks,  
Tommy & Vickie Marcum 
Beverly McCann 
JoAnn McDaniel 
Jason, Suzanne, Phillip, Wesley Mikel 
Lou & Elizabeth Mills 
  
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP  
From Psalm 98 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
  
SONG OF PRAISE 
Joy to the World #125 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Isaiah 52:7 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
It Came Upon a Midnight Clear #128 
 
OFFERING 
Special Music: “Mary Did You Know” 
The Bowers Boys 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Hebrews 1:1-3 
 
SERMON 
“I Know What God Looks Like” 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Angels from the Realms of Glory #131 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Memphis Theological Seminary is our denomination’s school for Christian training. 

Part of their mission is to serve the Cumberland Presbyterian Church by providing 

resources for church members. Each week the seminary posts Christian education 

videos crafted for the public by professors and leaders.  

You can find the videos on our Facebook and YouTube pages, as well as our website. 

Or, go to www.memphisseminary.edu for current editions of Pulpit & Pew. 

 

…but no Potluck next week. 
 

Next Sunday is Communion Sunday. 
We will celebrate the Sacrament of the 
Lord’s Supper to begin our new year. 

We pray God’s grace continues in 2022. 
 

We will take a month off from our normal 
potluck in January. So, no worries about 
cooking another dish this holiday season! 

Just come and enjoy the table that  
Christ prepared for us all. 

 

The 2021 Angel Tree was a huge 
success. I want to extend a heartfelt 

THANK YOU to everyone. Thank you to 
all that showed up on Monday, 

December 13 to make the food boxes 
and work on backpacks.  I want to thank 

everyone for their support of this 
ministry. I try to teach my children that 

it is not shameful to ask for help and it is 
a blessing to be able to help those in 

need. I am so grateful to the church that 
supports this ministry – it is very 

uplifting to my soul.  Jackie 

 

  

 

Men, join us next year as we 
continue to serve our community! 

 
Matthew 25 reminds the church that 

serving the prisoner is one way of 
serving our Messiah, Jesus Christ 

 
Might you serve by mentoring men 

attempting to live a new life? 
 

Come Saturday, January 15 at 8:00 
am for breakfast and information on 
a new way to serve those in need. 


